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Eric Choi Honored by Illinois State 
Comptroller
NGE is proud to share that Litigation partner Eric Choi 
was recently recognized for his trailblazing efforts and 
support of the Asian American, Native Hawaiian and 
Pacific Islander (AANHPI) community by the Illinois State 
Comptroller Susana Mendoza.

Eric joined Joy Meek of Wheeler Kearns Architects, Lily 
Kim of DePaul University and Raheela Gill Anwar of 
Group 360 Consulting as this year’s honorees.

Comptroller Mendoza annually recognizes individuals 
who continue to make considerable strides to assist the 
AANHPI community throughout Illinois each May during 
AANHPI Heritage Month.

This award was presented at the Illinois Comptroller’s 
AANHPI Heritage Month celebration on May 16.
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